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Suite 507, 1150 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20036 (202) 223-9347

June 7, 1979

Commissioner John R. Evans
Securities and Exchange Commission
500 North Capitol Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20549

Dear John:

Eureka~ Just when the morning papers had become too
depressing to read, along comes wonderful news. Your re-
appointment is the best thing to happen at the Commission
in a very long time.

I am absolutely delighted both for you personally and
for the Commission and the public you have servedso well.
Congratulations on an honor well-deserved.

Warmest regards,

Barbara L. Leventhal
Deputy General Counsel
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